The President, committee and members
Wyndham Warriors BMX & Mountain Bike Club Inc.

Dear David and members.

On behalf of the Western Region BMX Inc, I would like to welcome your club and members to the Western Region. As a member of the Western Region it is expected that your club and members will support the Region and the clubs in the region. Clubs within the Region are often called upon to assist each other at times, I suggest that you make contact with the Bellarine club as they are the closest club to your location and discuss how each of the clubs may be able to assist each other.

Unfortunately your club was affiliated too late to host a round of the Western Extreme Series in 2005 however David did attend the meeting at Bellarine recently to discuss the 2006 series. Your club has at this point in time two rounds of the series in 2006 one being on a Saturday afternoon and one on a Sunday, this is only the proposed plan at this point and is dependant on the series running back to back meetings. It would be expected that your club would not host a round of the opposing series in the Northern Rivers Region in 2006. Hosting the 2005 round of that series has not been well accepted in the Region with members questioning your advertised support for BMX in the West.

As mentioned the Region relies on the support of each of the club members within the Region and therefore request your support at the final two rounds of the series this year. Next week being at Warrnambool and the final on the 7th August to be held at Portland.

Would you kindly provide an electronic copy of your club logo to myself in preparation for the 2006 series planning and promotional material. Please also provide a calendar of your club events for the remainder of the year and 2006 (if ready) which will be sent to all of the regions clubs.

In the near future I will be holding a BMX administration course for the Bellarine committee members and would encourage your committee members to attend on this day, I will let you know the date when it has been decided.

Should you have any queries or require assistance please contact me.

Yours in BMX

splelle

Sue Hillier President.

c.c. Western Region Clubs BMX Victoria Inc